
Mississippi Board of Dental Examiners 

Request for Quotes (RFQ) for Services to Develop a Replacement Licensing 

System with Electronic License Applications and Renewals,  

and Payment Processing 

 

To:  Solicited Vendors for Request for Quotations  

FROM: Libby Cajoleas, Project Manager 

Date:  January 11, 2019 

Subject: Responses to Questions Submitted 
 

The following questions were submitted and are being presented as they were 
submitted, except to remove any reference to a specific vendor.  This information 
should assist you in formulating your response. 
 
Question 1: How many named internal users for licensing?  There is a reference of 6 
for training.  
Response:  There are currently six (6) positions authorized for the Dental Board that 
will use the licensing system. 

 
Question 2:  Can we get a schema for the current database? 
Response:  We cannot provide a schema for the current database. The database is 
almost 20 years old and neither the Dental Board staff nor the original vendor has that 
information.  

 
Question 3:  If we cannot meet the implementation date, do you still want a proposal 
based on the date we can make?  
Response:  Yes, please note this as an exception.  Refer to Item 8.8 of the RFQ. 
  
Question 4:  Please look at the link on page 4 that goes to Board of Chiropractors. I am 
not sure that is correct.   
Response: This correction was made to page 4.  The corrected link is: 

http://www.dentalboard.ms.gov/msbde/msbde.nsf 

Question 5:  To allow bidding vendors sufficient time to develop comprehensive bids, 
will the State consider granting a 2-week extension to the RFQ due date?  
Response:  No, an extension will not be given to the due date for the quotes to be 
received. 

Question 6:  Can we get screenshots of the current system?  Specifically, the data 
tracked per License. 
Response:  Please refer to Item 10.1 of the RFQ.  The license/permit applications 

contain the data fields tracked in the database.  The link to the forms is: 

https://www.dentalboard.ms.gov/msbde/msbde.nsf/webpages/AppForms_Dental?Open

Document   

 

Screen shots for some of the screens will be posted by close of business on Monday, 

January 14, 2019. 
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